
General Assembly 226th (224)

Dear Friends and Co-Workers in Ministry,

It is time to look to the future and opportunities we have to serve our presbytery and
the greater church. Next year one of the opportunities is to serve as a commissioner 
to General Assembly. The 226th General Assembly will begin June 25-27, 2024 for 
assigned online committee work. Then June 29-July 4, 2024 all commissioners and 
advisory delegates must be in person at Salt Palace Convention Center for plenary
sessions.

There will be several training opportunities on participating in the assembly from 
technology to parliamentary procedure.

The Nominating Team will begin accepting applications until September 13, 2024.
Applicants will need to complete the GA application, download it and send to 
Charles Evans (charlie@staugpres.org), Stated Clerk and Patti Phillips 
(pat.phillips466@gmail.com), Chair of the Nominating Team.

We will need to send two teaching elders (male and female), two ruling elders (male 
and female), and a YAAD (Young Adult Advisory Delegates age 18-23 as of June 25, 
2024) and alterants. Nominees will be on the slate for the October 3, 2023 presbytery
meeting.

Please review attachments for further information.

Peace and Grace,

Patti Phillips
386 288 5660
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